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April 14, 1983

To: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 83-27

DEPENDENT CARE DEDUCTION FOR AFDC-MN OR MIs EMPLOYED PART-TIME (REFERENCE:
CAC, TITLE 22, SECTION 50553.2 AND ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS LETTER 82-43)

This letter is to provide notification that effective immediately, counties
are to use the following amounts as the deduction for dependent care when
computing the share of cost for AFDC-MN or MI persons.

o $159 per month maximum for child care or care provided to an
incapacitated adult when the AFDC-MN or MI person is employed
part-time.

o $160 per month maximum for child care or care provided to an
incapacitated adult when the AFDC-MN or MI person is employed
full-time.

If the actual amount paid for dependent care is less than these amounts,
the actual amount should be used.

Revised regulations making this change are being prepared and should be 
available in the near future. In the meantime, please ensure that all
county eligibility workers have made this change to MEM, Section 50553.2.

This change also applies to All County Medical Services Program (CMSP)
counties and should be incorporated into CMSP eligibility manuals.

Any questions on this subject should be directed to Kristi Banion at
(916) 445-1797.

Sincerely.

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Jo Ann Wray
Acting Deputy Director
Health Care Policy and

Standards Division

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons

County Health Services
OB 8, Room 1350




